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Dunn, Brandon

From: Pavese, Michael

Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2009 11:55 AM
To: Dunn, Brandon

Subject: North Olga Community Plan

Public Works staft has reviewed the proposed plan amendment referenced above. Staff is unable to
support Policies 36.4.2, 36.7.2, 36.7.336.7.6, and 36.9.2 as drafted. If approved, these policies may
result in financial commitments for which funding has neither been approved by the BoCC nor may be
available. Should you have any questions you may contact me.

Michael P. Pavese

Principal Planner

Department of Public Works Administration
pavesemp@leegov.com

Phone: (239) 533-8360

Fax: (239) 485-8307

12/22/2009



